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Dear Parents/Carers  
 
Student’s Microsoft Office 365 Accounts 
 
To further secure our school Microsoft Office 365 accounts, we have blocked access from outside the 
UK.  If you are going abroad and want your child to be able to log in and do homework while away, please 
inform the school of the dates required and we will temporarily allow access for your child outside the UK.   
 
If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact the academy. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 Mark Wood 
 
 
Mark Wood 
Network Manager 
 
   

 

 


